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C Russell Huber Unit 57 2023 - 2024
officers are presented with flowers by one 

of their youngest ALA members.

Henry "Gene" Burton Sr. Memorial 
Post 13 join others in welcoming 
home John Earl Gorrell.
Alaska State Troopers as well as 
the Elks Lodge #1662 also helped 
make this trip possible.
None of this could happen without
The Last Frontier Honor Flight, 
Inc. 



POST 11 FOR THE WIN!!!POST 11 FOR THE WIN!!!
12UA State Champions12UA State Champions

Look at the smile of Anthony Chesbrough
face holding the First Place Trophy

Post 13 and their 
School Medal Award 
winners.
starting top left:
Mt. Edgecombe High School
Cmdr Vince Winter,   Ashley 
Rexford, Peter Griggs

Pacific High School
Cmdr, Vince Winter
1st Vice Cmdr, Troy Wingard
Hannah Mosher

Sitka High School
Cmdr.,Vince Winter    
Emma Gassman
Sila Demmert, Historian,
Charles Mims, 1st Vice,
Troy Wingard, Judge Advocate, 
Charke Qumby, Chaplin,
Samuel Pointer, Sgt-at-Arms,
Isiah Gerke

Honor Quilt awarded to              
CW04 Thomas Logan USCG

Air Station Sitka



Crusin' down the highway to         
Ninilchik!!       

While Crusin', let's stop at Post 35 for a drive in movie!

Or, work on Poppy Flower projects with the   
Junior Auxiliary!



The OSI Commander, Brigadier General, Terry Bullard, visited 
the Eielson AFB OSI team in January. The team invited him the 
Con Miller Post 30 to socialize. The General attended with his 
staff and was so impressed with his visit that he sent his personal 
military challenge coin with a Thank you note.
The coin was presented to Post Adjutant, Harry Schuster by OSI 
Superintendent, Special Agent Ashely Rivera.

  Seward Post 5 providing the 
best chow and setting up for the 
Armed Services Combat Fishing 

Tournament


